It's time to get your raffle
tickets!!

We're going to make it easy for
you. We will be walking the
pick-up line this week. Cash
and check accepted. (Credit

card purchases still need to be

made in the office.)

This raffle is the only large
fundraiser that the Parent
Forum runs all year. The
Parent Forum provides teacher
appreciation gifts, assistance
with student activities and large
projects that cannot be
otherwise funded. Please
consider purchasing a ticket
even if you can’t attend the
event.

Where: Johnny T’s Next Door
When: Saturday, October 21st
Doors open at 6:00. Dinner at 6:30

Just by purchasing a ticket you can win up to $2500 in cash or
a variety of other prizes. Raffle baskets and 50/50 at the
event offer additional chances to win!




